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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Lolita Francisco <lolitafrancisco3@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 11:18 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Read report : 1670 Seventh St E - Request for extension

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Dear Mai,  
         James Thomas finally called me.back this morning and he said that he can do the inspection on Wed. July 15 at 
12:30. That is the earliest he can do an inspection.  
 
Can you please Give me another inspector that do the inspection prior to the city council meeting on tuesday????  
 
Thank you  
Lolita Francisco 651-434-8803 
 
On Thu, Jul 9, 2020, 12:59 PM <lolitafrancisco3@gmail.com> wrote: 
Recipient: lolitafrancisco3@gmail.com 
Time of reading : 7/9/20 12:58 PM 
Subject: 1670 Seventh St E - Request for extension 
 
 
Hello Ms. Francisco, You had requested an extension and Ms. Marcia Moermond stated that you will need to contact 
Inspector James Thomas in the next 48 hours to let him into the property. There was a 


